
Recall Update January 2020 

Please see the below update regarding the latest status and actions being 
completed for the various recalls:  

Recall 19V-697: K67 (S 1000 RR): Service bulletin 17-01-19 was published last month 
and is available on TIS 2.0. Parts are now in-stock, all back orders have been released. 
In addition, vehicles in the warehouse started being repaired last week and are 
continuing this week. UIn addition, we do expect approximately 250 Non-recall 
affected S 1000 RRs to arrive in the USA within the next 30 days now that normal 
production has been resumed.  Units inbound are visible to dealers on their 
DAR.  Look for units in status 182 or later.U  

 A second customer notification letter will be sent out later this month letting customer 
know they can now contact their dealer to schedule a repair.   

If you have any questions or concerns about the availability or distribution plan for these 
recall parts, please contact your Area Manager.  
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